
   

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDITATE RELEASE 

 

Can Shed Update 
 

CEDAR RAPIDS, IOWA (June 19th, 2020) – Can Shed will be reopening its Marion location on 
July 2nd, 2020, in our new building located at 370 44th Street, Marion. Can Shed Marion will be 
open to the public Thursdays and Fridays from 9:30am-6:00pm and Saturday 8:00am-4:00pm.  

Coming soon we will be opening a location in Hiawatha.  
 
Can Shed is pleased to be partnering with Wilson Avenue Hy-Vee, Johnson Avenue Hy-Vee and 
6th Street Hy-Vee Drugstore, who have designated to our Can Shed SW Cedar Rapids location as 
their redemption center of choice, in line with DNR guidelines.  
 
Can Shed is working to become more efficient and to offer our customers more options, we will 
be installing Reverse Vending Machines in selected locations by the end of the month. We 
anticipate will be able to accept all Iowa deposit returns by 2nd July. 
 
Finally, in partnership with Hy-Vee, and Horizon’s Meals on Wheels, in a fundraiser supported 
by Carlos O’Kelly’s, the Cotton Gallery, UNI not-for-profit projects, Pay it Forward with Impact, 
and Copyworks, Can Shed is organizing can drives with proceeds going to Meals on Wheels. 
Donations can be made at Hy-Vee Marion, Saturday 20th June, 8am – 12pm and Hy-Vee 
Johnson Avenue, Saturday 27th June, 8am – 12pm. Donations can also be made at Can Shed’s 
Cedar Rapids or Iowa City locations. To date this fundraiser has raised $14,531.19.  Our goal is 
to break the $20,000 threshold with the time remaining and upcoming fundraisers! Please 
consider helping this worthy cause.  
 
 

 

 

Troy Willard 
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www.canshed.com 

   


